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From: Josh Perry

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 1:24 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Cc: Jtmatt79@yahoo.com

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: Jason Matthews residential land use application

Jeanann,

Mr. Matthews is good to move on to environmental review for his septic.

Thank you,

Joshua Perry
Town of Lillington
Planning and Inspections

(910) 893-0311
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From: Jason Matthews <jtmatt79@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 12:15 PM

To: Josh Perry <jperry@lillingtonnc.org>

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] RE: Jason Matthews residential land use application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hey Josh,
| sent in the zoning application to you yesterday. Do you need anything else from me?

Call or text if you prefer
919-830-3482

Thank you,
Jason Matthews
Begin forwarded message:

From: "Matthews, Jason" <Jason.Matthews@duke-energy.com>
Date: October 10, 2023 at 12:12:17 PM EDT




To: Jason Matthews <jtmatt79@yahoo.com>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: Jason Matthews residential land use application

From: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 11:32 AM

To: Matthews, Jason <Jason.Matthews@duke-energy.com>; Central Permitting
<CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Jason Matthews residential land use application

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. ASSESS. VERIFY!! Were you expecting this email?

Are grammar and spelling correct? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If

suspicious report it, then do not click links, open attachments or enter your ID or password.
We will need the zoning permit from Town of Lillington prior to processing septic permit

Jeanann Dawson
Direct-910-814-6421
Central Permitting Tech
Harnett County

420 Mckinney Pkwy
Lillington, NC 27546
910-893-7525

From: Matthews, Jason <Jason.Matthews@duke-energy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 10:03 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Jason Matthews residential land use application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Central Permitting,

I'm in a contract to purchase land in Lillington. I've submittied a zoning use application to the Town of
Lillington. Before | purchase | need to know if the land can have a septic system. I've spoken to Hal
Owen, who owns a soil testing company, about the perk site on this property. Hal told me there was a
perk site based on work he has done near that property.

Please call or text me if I've not filled out something on the application correctly.
919-830-3482

Or email jtmatt79@yahoo.com

Thank you,

Jason Matthews




